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This is just a bad bill for many reasons.  Why does the state think they know better 

what textbooks or other materials every school in the state should use?  The NEA 

has proven to be very ineffective in directing the states on a national level and now 

you want to bring that same idea to the district level?  No.  Some bureaucrats in 

Salem or Portland do not know what best for a school district in Medford or Lincoln 

City.  Leave those decisions to the local schools and their boards.  Pleasae vote no 

on this measure. 


